
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Santa Barbara 

August 23, 1985 

Dear Bob: 

Many thanks for your message during my recent 
surgery. Your warm wishes, which, by the way, 
I read about in the newspapers, helped give me 
the strength to know that I had to get back 
into action as quickly as possible. Of course, 
Bob, I always read the paper with an open mind. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
Majority Leader 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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